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ITU-T Q9/15 would like to thank IETF MPLS working group for the liaison response titled 
“Consented text for revision of Y.1720” in June 2007. The issue mentioned in the document has 
been discussed and clarified during the interim meeting and the amendment 1 to recommendation 
Y.1720 has been consented by SG15 during its plenary meeting held Feb.11- Feb.22 2008. This 
Amendment consists of removing the text of Appendix II, Appendix III and a reference to appendix 
II in clause 7.1.1.4. 

 

Attached please find a copy of the text. We will keep you advised on our future activities and look 
forward to further cooperation in this area. 
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